
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Wuppertal, 01.09.2023 
 
REACH Compliance Information 
 
The regulation EC No. 1907/2006, commonly known as REACH (Registration, Evaluation, 
Authorization, and Restriction of Chemicals), imposes specific requirements on chemical 
substances produced in quantities exceeding one ton per year before they can be 
approved for distribution within the European Union. 
 
At Hagemann Systems, we want to clarify our status with regards to REACH compliance. 
We want to emphasize that we do not manufacture any chemical substances. Our primary 
business activity involves the sale of products, which, from a chemical-legal perspective, 
fall under the category of "products" rather than "substances" or "preparations," in 
accordance with Article 3, Paragraph 13 of the REACH regulation. 
 
In accordance with the REACH Regulation, Hagemann Systems is classified as a 
downstream user. Consequently, we are not subject to the REACH registration 
requirements that pertain to manufacturers or importers of chemical substances. 
 
Furthermore, we would like to assure you that, to the best of our knowledge, none of the 
products we offer for sale contain substances in concentrations that exceed the 
permissible limits established by the European Chemicals Agency (ECHA) in its current 
"Candidate List" of Substances of Very High Concern (SVHC). 
 
Should you have any additional questions or require further information regarding our 
REACH compliance, please do not hesitate to contact us. 


